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John Whipple

From: PPage
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2005 7:35 AM
To: dbloomfi; DSALIBA; KNORDLAN; RGRIMES; Elmer.J.Lincoln; Rick.A.Trost; JStomp;

spollack; rgenualdi; bid5; mikehamman; microckett; dchirigos; pmartin; PMontoia; pef;
Mike.Buntjer; bliesner; mobrien; risley; bernadettetsosie; johnleeper; WCharley; jrogers923;
utton; SJordan; rstock; John Whipple; Shawn Williams; HCD; Herbert.Zinn; Karilee.Ramaley;
CMURRAY; MLAVERY; RASHMAN; cycooper; watermaster; sjwcoffice; PPage; lefevreandrea
Cc: DBegay; EFox; EWARNER; JSimons; LWALDEN
Subject: Update

Bernadette called me yesterday to inform me that the Navajo Nation has
approved the 2005 Shortage Sharing Recommendations! Here's a status
update on the other entities.

According to my files, I have signed Endorsement Agreements from the
following:

BHP

Jicarilla Apache Nation

APS

City of Farmington

Farmers Mutual

Based on email messages, the Hammond Conservancy District has approved
the agreement but I have not yet received their signed Endorsement
Agreement.

I haven't heard from PNM or Jewett Valley.
Bloomfield Irrigation District has not approved the agreement.

If your entity has approved the agreement, and I haven't listed it as
received, please fax me a copy of your signed Endorsement Agreement or
hand carry it to the meeting on Friday.

Thanks,
Pat

Patrick J. Page

Chief, Southern Water Management Group
Bureau of Reclamation

835 E. 2nd Ave, Ste #300

Durango, Colorado 81301

(970) 385-6560
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